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PURSTON INFANT SCHOOL

Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone

Tel:  01977 704344
www.purstoninfants.co.uk

3rd October 2018
Dear Parents/Carers

Parent Consultations

Parent consultations this term will be on Wednesday 17th October from 3.30pm – 7.00pm for all classes, with the exception of Monkeys 1 and Monkeys 2 class, who will start at the earlier time of 2.30pm.

We will once again be using Parents Evening Manager on ParentMail to book your parent consultation appointments. The bookings will open on Wednesday 10th October at 9.00am; you will be alerted instantly once the appointment booking goes live and will be able to select appointment times that are convenient to you. 

Please note, you will need to be registered on ParentMail to be able to book appointments – if you haven’t received a registration email or text, please contact the school office. Once registered, if you have an Android or Apple smartphone, we would highly recommend you download the ParentMail App so you can book appointments on your phone as soon as the appointment booking goes live! To do this, simple search for “ParentMail” (Apple users) or “Purston Infant Sch” (Android users) in your app store.

Access for all appointments will be via the main reception entrance, where you will need to sign in. Appointments will be a maximum of 10 minutes. This time is used to inform you of your child‘s progress, if you would like to discuss other matters please ask for a separate appointment.

If you have any issues or queries with the process please contact Miss Fox in the school office.

Scarecrow Competition

Following on from the success of last year, we will once again be holding a scarecrow competition on Wednesday 17th October. Children should bring their decorated scarecrow to school that morning and place it, together with their name, on the designated table for their class, in the shared area. The scarecrow should be no larger than 20cm in height. Judging will take place throughout the week and winners will be announced in assembly on Friday 19th October. 

Class Assembly Change of Date

Please note that the class assembly on Friday 9th November will be for the parents of both Lions and Zebra classes, this will be a special Remembrance assembly. There will be no class assembly on Friday 16th November.
Macmillan

We would like to take this opportunity to say a very big thank you for your contributions and the support you gave us during our Macmillan coffee morning. We are delighted to tell you that we raised £245.61.
Yours sincerely

Mr P Barnett
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Headteacher
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